
 

Newsletter for Parents 

What’s been happening? 
In August, we welcomed new pupils Scott, Kian and Jane – New pupil 
Ethan will also be joining us shortly 😊 
Wrestle Mania came to East Park! 
We’ve been on class trips to the Climbing Centre, Crawick Multiverse and 
lots of other places… 
EcoDrama ‘Out to Play’ sessions took place on Wednesdays and 
Thursdays 
Hello Yellow! Reminded us all about the importance of children’s mental 
health 
There’s a whole school focus on health this year as we work towards the 
Pupil Wellbeing Award 
We were thrilled to win the SAMEE award: Supporting Inclusive Education! 
 

Please do get in touch if you have any suggestions or queries.  
Either speak to your child’s class teacher, or contact me on 
0141 9462050 or at Catriona.Campbell@eastpark.org.uk  
Best wishes, 
 
 
Catriona Campbell  
(Head of Education) 

Key Dates: 
11 October: Inservice Day 3 (School Closed) 
11-21 October: October Week Holiday 
13 November – Parents and Carers Evening  
13 December – Winter Celebration Event (Details 
tbc) 
20 December – School closes at 14:30 for winter 
break 
08 January 2022 – School re-opens 
 

 

Ethan and Josh celebrating the 
Paralympics 

Chloe rocking her 
Work Experience! 

Rayyan nails it at the 
Climbing Centre 

Community Pro Wrestling 
came to East Park! 
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